
 
 

September 30, 2022 

 

ADDENDUM NO. 2 

RFP NO. 2022-188 

Linn County District Attorney Case Management System 

Replacement 

PROPOSALS DUE: October 17, 2022 

The Request for Proposals (RFP) listed above is modified as set forth in this Addendum. The 

original RFP Documents and any previously issued addenda remain in full force and effect, 

except as modified by this Addendum, which is hereby made part of the RFP. Proposers shall 

take this Addendum into consideration when preparing and submitting bids. 

AMENDMENTS 

Item No. Location Change 

2.1 
COVER PAGE;SECTION B.2 

- SCHEDULE 

Questions/Requests for Clarifications are 

Due Monday October 3, 2022 by 5:00 P.M. 

PST 

2.2 

 

 

 

 

COVER PAGE; SECTION B.3 

– POINT OF CONTACT 

The Point of Contact is changed to: 

 

Kim Norris, Project Manager 

Linn County District Attorney 

PO Box 100 

300 SW 4th Ave, Rm 100 

Albany, OR 97321 

541-967-3836 

knorris@co.linn.or.us 

 

 

 

 

 

2.3 

 

 

 

SECTION D.1.1 – 

SUBMISSION 

REQUIREMENTS 

The RFP submission address is changed to: 

 

RFP Title: Linn County District Attorney 

Case Management System Replacement 

RFP No.: 2022-188 

Kim Norris, Project Manager 

Linn County District Attorney 

PO Box 100 

300 SW 4th Ave, Rm 100 

mailto:knorris@co.linn.or.us


Addendum No. 2 
RFP No. 2022-188 

Albany, OR 97321 

541-967-3836 

knorris@co.linn.or.us 

 

 

CLARIFICATIONS 

Item No. Location Q&A 

2.1 SECTION B.2 - SCHEDULE 

Question:  Will the County consider 

extending the proposal deadline to provide 

for at least two weeks for potential 

respondents to evaluate the questions and 

responses and incorporate that information 

in the proposals? 

 

County Response:  The County will 

consider the request but has made no 

decision at this time. 

 

2.2 

SECTION C.4.4.5 – DATA 

CONVERSON AND 

INTERFACES 

Question:  How much data/document 

storage (i.e., GB, TB) will be included in the 

migration to the new case management 

system? 

 

County Response:  Currently 

approximately 21 terabytes of stored 

documents and media. 

 

   

 

END OF ADDENDUM 

 

mailto:knorris@co.linn.or.us

